
From: Duquette-Hoffman, Kerri <Kerri.Duquette-Hoffman@vermont.gov>  

Sent: Thursday, December 19, 2024 2:09 PM 

To: Sarah Russell <srussell@burlingtonvt.gov>; Jubilee McGill <jubilee@johngrahamshelter.org>; Foresta 

Castaneda <foresta@atriavt.org> 

Subject: GA Recommendations  

 

[ WARNING ]: This email was sent from someone outside of the City of Burlington. 

Hi Sarah and Jubilee, 

 

At the Legislative Advocacy Meeting in Addison County this morning Foresta requested that the GA 

Housing program revisit the requirement of self-pay days, and how that is structured. I am connecting 

the 3 of you as Sen. Hardy thought that this would be a consideration for the GA Task Force.  

 

Thanks for all that each of you do! 

K 

 

 

 
Kerri Duquette-Hoffman, MSW (she/they) 
AHS Field Services Director Middlebury and Burlington Districts 
Work cell (802)585-4863 
156 South Village Green 
Middlebury, VT 05753 
Or 
128 Lakeside Ave Rm 115 
Burlington, VT 05401 
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